
Rushey Green Primary Newsletter 

DIARY DATES 
Thurs, 26th March 9am & 5pm 
Yr2 Parent SATs Workshop  
Fri, 27th March 9am-9.45am 
SEND Coffee Morning Yr5&6 
Friday, 3rd April 2020 
Reception Vision & Hearing  

TERM DATES 
Spring Term 2 2020 
24th February—3rd April 
Easter Break 
6th April—17th April 
Summer Term 1 2020 
20th April—21st May  
Half Term 
25th May—29th May 
Summer Term 2 2020 
1st June—21st July 
INSET DAYS 
8th May 
22nd May 

HEADTEACHER MESSAGE 
Most of you are all  aware now we are closed to pupils until further no-
tice.  Thank you for letting us know if you are a critical worker and need 
our support to help with childcare. It's not to late to let us know if you are 
a critical worker and need support with childcare. Please send us an email 
and we will be in touch. 
 
We are all aiming to keep ourselves safe. It is times like this that we must 
come together as a community.  No family should feel alone at this time, 
if you need help or support please let us know. . We will answers all 
emails as we will have a limited phone service.  Government guidance is 
updated on a daily basis, we will keep you informed of any changes as 
soon as we are made aware of the next steps for schools.  
 
The school office will have a limited service; email contact is the easiest 
way to communicate at the moment as staff that are working from home 
will be able to access messages and deal with any queries,  ad-
min@rusheygreen.lewisham.sch.uk  
In order to get the message to the right person please put to the attention 
of:  
 
Lisa Williams – Headteacher 
Alecia Hughes – SENCO 
Stacey McIntosh – Safeguarding lead 
Ruth Pott-Negrine – Chair of Governors 
Michael Grocock & Lisa Bogle—Deputy Headteacher 
 
We are saddened that our Year 6 children will miss out on their last term 
with us. They have all worked incredibly hard and we are proud of what 
they have all achieved. For now we hope that they will continue with their 
studies and keep up all the good work they have achieved.  We hope to 
see them all again soon.  
 
On the school website we have posted a weekly timetable to give you 
some ideas of how to plan a day and week at home with the children, we 
hope you find this useful!  
 
Finally, do keep your self safe an look after each other. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all soon.  
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NURSERY 
The Nursery 
children had 
fun taking part 
in an experi-
ment to see 
what would 
happen when 
they poured 

vinegar on to bicarbonate of 
soda (mixed with coloured ink). 
Alin asked "what will happen? 
will it make a big volcano?" The 
children  were excited and 
amazed to see their cups froth-
ing over with the mixture.  

SCIENCE INVESTIGATION 
The children in Year 4 carried out a science investi-
gation to design a tin foil boat that would hold the 
greatest number of pennies.  Theo Wills was the 
winner because his boat was designed well and he 
managed to hold 102 pennies on his boat before it 
sank. As you can see the children really enjoyed this 
learning and fun experiment.  
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